
October 12, 2022

Federal Communications Commission

Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of  FCC ID: 2ALIR-LP202

Pursuant to Sections 0.457(d)(1)(ii) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules and FCC Guidance
document 726920, we hereby request confidential treatment of information accompanying this
application as outlined below:

PERMANENT LONG-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY::

Schematics
Block Diagrams
Theory of Operation

The above information contains trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily
released to the public. The public disclosure of this information might be harmful to the applicant
and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors.

The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457(d)(1)(ii), disclosure of this Application
and all accompanying materials will not be made before the date of the Grant for this
Application.

Sincerely,

Mike Ciholas
President

812.962.9400 - 3700 Bell Road, Newburgh, IN 47630 - www.ciholas.com


